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Minutes of the Middle Tennessee Public Purchasing Association 

 

 
The monthly meeting of MTPPA was held on September 16, 2016 at Nashville Electric 

Service. President Jay Thompson called the meeting to order at 12:00 pm and presided 

over the meeting. There were 25 in attendance. 

President Thompson introduced Mike Perry, Mike Perry, Chief Procurement Officer, TN 
Department of General Services.  Mr. Perry reviewed several bills from the 2016 DGS 
Legislative Report.  
 
No new announcements. 
 
President Thompson introduced meeting guests. 
 
President Thompson asked for a motion to approve August minutes. Sean Newman 
made the motion to approve and Tiffany Caruthers seconded. 
 
Treasurer Amy Wheeler reviewed August 2016 Treasurer’s Report.  President 
Thompson asked for a motion to approve the report. Sean Newman made the motion to 
approve the report and Tiffany Caruthers seconded. 
 
President Thompson announced that VP of Development is working with US 
Communities to host a class.  
 
Melinda Nelson, VP of membership, announced one new membership. 
 
Old Business: 
 
November holiday meeting will be held at the Music City Center and still need 
suggestions for the December holiday meeting. 
 
It is time to nominate officers for 2017.  Nominations will be sent with monthly meeting 
announcement.  
 
President Thompson received a quote for $50 to update the MTPPA website. President 
Thompson asked for a motion to proceed with the website update.  Tiffany Caruthers 
made the motion and Sean Newman seconded. 
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New Business: 

The 2018 NIGP forum will be in Nashville, TN Gaylord Opryland Hotel.  TAPP 

conference is in October Pigeon Forge, TN 

Congratulations to Amy Wheeler on her promotion to Supplier Diversity Coordinator. 

President Thompson asked for motion to adjourn. Sean Newman made the motion. 

Amy Wheeler seconded. 

Meeting adjourned at 12:47 PM 

 

Submitted by Jasmine Quattlebaum, Secretary MTPPA 

 


